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NEXT BUREAU MEETING 
Sunday, November 7th, 10 A.M. 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
Coffee and Rolls at 9:15 AM 
Meeting Starts at 10:00 AM 

*  *  * 
Our Annual 

Midnight Mission 
Clothing Drive 

 

 
 

SPEAKER 

Orlando Ward 
Director of Public Affairs 

         

Bring both adult’s and 
children’s clothes.  

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Al Malaikah Shrine invites you to 
support their Chief Rabban (Xavier 

“Sam” Pitassi) Fundraiser, “A 
Roman Holiday Feast”, on Saturday, 
November 13th, at their Expo Hall.  

Donations $25; contact Shrine Office 
at 213-748-0173. 

 

With the presentation by our Grand 
Master, Past GM Harry L. Maynard 
will receive his Golden Veterans 

Award at Channel Islands Lodge 214 
on Nov. 4th; well-known “Valley-ite” 
Paul McElwain will also receive this 
Award from our Grand Master at No. 
Hollywood Lodge 542 on Nov. 6th.  

 

Special kudo’s to Beverly Hills 
Lodge 528, and their Bro. Ognien 

Milovich, for being the Grand Prize 
Winner of the fraternity’s first video 

contest.  You can watch the video on 
the Masons of California You Tube. 

“By Your Side” 
Grand Master’s Project 

2010-2011 

 
Most Worshipful Bill and Linda have 
focused on a special need this year, to 
better assist and treat those who are 
affected by the most feared disease, 
cancer.  This year’s “By Your Side” 
Project is aimed toward providing greatly 
needed support to expand and increase 
cancer-specific educational resources, 
assisting hundreds of California nurses to 
become certified nurse oncologists.  This 
is a critical need in our state.  Oncology 
nursing has a specialized focus on caring 
for individuals and families experiencing 
cancer.  This Grand Master’s Project is 
dedicated to those patients and their 
loved ones.   

 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Two new California Masonic Lodges 
were formally chartered at the Grand 
Lodge Sessions in September.  Formal 
Constitution Ceremonies will take place 
for Paideia Lodge 852 on Nov. 21 and 
for Gen. Douglas MacArthur Lodge 853 
on Nov. 27. 
 

 

 
 

Save the Dates – 
2011 

 

Secretaries Retreat – February 25-27 
Irvine Marriott 

Wardens Retreats  –   
 Junior Wardens Retreat     Apr. 29-May 1 
 Senior Wardens Retreat     May 20-22 

Newport Beach Marriott 

Lodge Mgt. Certification Pgm. – 
Courses: 

Hall Association            Lodge Administration 
Lodge Finance               Program Planning 
Membership Development        Lodge Audit 

take courses on-line anytime 
(summer class schedule out soon) 

Masonic Formation Pgm. –  
(summer class schedule out soon) 

California Masonic Symposium – 
“The Morgan Affair” 

Pasadena Scottish Rite     June 25 

162nd Annual Communication – 
San Francisco     September 23-25 

 
 

 

 
 

GRAND MASTER’S 2011 MOTTO 
 

The Past –  
 is our heritage 
The Present –  
 is our responsibility 
The Future – 
 Is our obligation 

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 
16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 

Phone: (818) 366-3572 Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org  
Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org 


